

TOWN OF BARTON

304 ROUTE 17C, WAVERLY, NY 14892

PHONE (607) 565-2261 ~ FAX (607) 565-2262

Town of Barton Grievance Day 2020

In accordance to Executive Order #202.22 dated April 20, 2020, and signed by Governor Cuomo, the Town of Barton board of Assessment Review has chosen to change certain protocols regarding this year's Grievance Day scheduled for Tuesday, May 26, 2020.

No one will be meeting face to face with the Board of Assessment Review. Rather, the Board will review submitted written grievances and will then notify the applicant of their determination of the grievance by mail.

Anyone planning to grieve their assessment this year is required to contact the Assessor's office at 607-565-2261, extension 4, on Tuesday or Thursday to request a grievance packet, which must be completed and returned to the Assessor's office no later than May 15. If there is no answer, leave a name and call back number so that you can be contacted.